
 

Part-time Committee Charge 
 

PTC proposes the following updates to the committee charge noted in all caps below, 

which celebrates and supports diversity and reflects the ASCCC values and inclusivity 

statement:  

The Part-time Faculty Committee provides recommendations to the Executive 

Committee on academic and professional matters THAT AFFECT part-time faculty 

members. The committee RECOGNIZES THAT PART-TIME FACULTY MAKE UP THE 

MAJORITY OF CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGE FACULTY AND 

THEREFORE SERVE DISPROPORTIONATELY-IMPACTED STUDENTS. THIS 

COMMITTEE advocates for OUR DIVERSE part-time faculty colleagues, ENSURING 

THEM access to professional and leadership development offerings, as well as 

shared governance opportunities at the local and statewide level.  The Part-time 

Faculty Committee collaborates with the Executive Committee to develop and 

provide forums where part-time faculty gain additional insight on issues germane to 

academic and professional needs.  THIS COMMITTEE IS ALSO FOCUSED ON 

PROMOTING DIVERSITY WITHIN PART-TIME FACULTY POOLS WITH THE GOAL OF 

HAVING EDUCATORS WHO REFLECT THE STUDENT POPULATION. THIS COMMITTEE 

FURTHER COMMITS TO EMPOWERING PART-TIME FACULTY VOICES WHO HAVE 

BEEN HISTORICALLY EXCLUDED (E.G., COLLEAGUES OF COLOR).  
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